
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 
 

          

 
 

 

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

School Photographer 
Get your hairbrushes ready as the 

photographer is in next Tuesday 26th 
November.  

Photographs will be taken while still 
protecting our bubbles. Our photographer 

will be maintaining social distance and 
wearing a face covering while in school. If for 

any reason you do not wish for your 
child(ren) to have their photo taken please 

send a message to your class teacher via 
seesaw.   

Reminder of school Pick Up Times 
 

P1 and 2 – 1:50 pm with P3 siblings 
Primary 3 – 2 pm 

P4 – 2:45 pm with older siblings 
P 5 and 6 – 2:50 pm with older siblings 

P7 – 3 pm. 
 
 
 
 

Open Evening Month 
If you know anyone who has a child 

due to start Primary 1 next year, 
please invite them to make an 

appointment to come and see our 
school.  

Kids Club (2-3pm) 
Continues next week – Remember to pre book on the school app!  

Kindness Week 
To follow on from Anti-Bullying week, next week we will be celebrating 
kindness in school. Encouraging our children to look for ways to show 

‘random acts of kindness’ to their friends.  

Stars of the Week 
 

All our pupils are superstars. This week our awards go to …… 
 

Primary 1 and 2 – Grace for brilliant work on her sounds and 

James for great work on measure. 

Primary 3 and 4 – Maisie for showing great perseverance in 
numeracy.   Jessie for always trying her best with every task.   

Primary 5 and 6 –  Brooklyn for great listening skills and Karis for 
always giving her best.  

Primary 7 – Alex for brilliant work in maths. RUTH for 

excellent work in literacy. 
 

Issue No. 11 

19th Nov 2020 

Dinner - Week 4 

Christmas!! 
A few people have been asking…….. 

1. Can I buy the teacher a Christmas 
present? Yes. Clearly there is no 
expectation for you to do so, but if you 
wish to, you can send a gift into school.  

2. Can pupil exchange cards? No (Sorry to 
be the Christmas Grinch) We have 
worked hard to limit the items that are 
going to and from school and while the 
risk is small, for this year, it is probably 
best not to exchange cards in school. (It 
will also save money and trees.)  


